Knight, Geoffrey H.

From: Brian Linsenbach <brian@swllawyers.com>
Sent: Friday, April 16, 2021 12:35 PM

To: Knight, Geoffrey H.

Cc: Ratilal Patel

Subject: 1724 Market St - Case # 2457

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization! Do not click links, open attachments or reply, unless you
recognize the sender's email address and know the content is safe!

Mr. Knight,

I, Brian Linsenbach, legal counsel for the Applicant for the Special Exceptions requests for 1724 Market Street
(case #2457) do hereby request that the application be Continued until the June 21%, 2021 Zoning Hearing Board
meeting.

Thank you.

Brian C. Linsenbach, Esquire

Stone, Wiley & Linsenbach, PC
3 N. Baltimore Street
Dillsburg, PA 17019

Phone: (717) 432-2089 or

Fax: (717) 432-0158

This e-mail is confidential and may well be legally privileged. If you have received it in error, you are on notice of its status. Please
notify us immediately by reply e-mail and then delete this message from your system. Please do not copy it or use it for any
purposes, or disclose its contents to any other person. To do so could violate state and federal privacy laws.



